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NOVEMBER
Greetings Legionnaires, Ladies Auxiliary, SAL & Legion R

Would like to thank everyone who helped with all the events we had at the
Post. All the events were successful and a lot of fun! I would also like to
thank all the volunteers that helped with cleaning the floors. It was greatly
appreciated. We have also started Sunday fun day, we will have Extreme
Bingo and cornhole. Bingo is from 2-4pm. Cornhole Practice starts at 12:30
and games start at 1pm.

Riley Casey - Adjutant, Post 979

Hello my name is Steve Rocke. I am your new Chaplin, if you know of
anybody in the hospital or is homebound please call me at 309-256-5126
and I will try and get a hold of them.

Thanks Steve Rocke- Chaplin, Limestone Post 979

LOUNGE 979 NEWS

Hi everyone! Well fall is here and soon winter will sneak up on us. We have
lots going on. Bingo every Sunday from 2-4 please come help support that.
Our floors look amazing. Huge shout out to everyone who helped out with
that. Tim and Deb y'all were some troopers and stuck it out with us. We
definitely appreciate that, so thank you from myself and the entire executive
board. The bar will have new hours. Sun. 11-9 Mon. 11-9 Tues. 11-9 Weds.
11-9 Thurs. 11-9 Fri. 11-11 Sat. 11-9 Please come in and see us and help
support your legion.

Sarah Johnson - Bar Manager, Limestone Post 979
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Women’s Auxiliary

Dues need to be paid if you want to enter legion bar.
No entry if not paid and have no current key card.
We bought about $300 worth of toys, etc. for the

Toys for Tots this year.
Fleece material should be here in next week for the
tie-knot blankets. We give some to VA clinic and
Carle(Unity Pt) hospital for the children. They both
look forward to getting them. If you would like to do

some blankets, please let Janice know.
Lunch for November 9th will be cheesy potato soup.
Meetings are the 2nd Tuesday of the month at 7 pm.

Keep our Veterans in your hearts.
Janice Gruber
President, Auxiliary Post 979

Post 979 A.L. Riders
As the cooler air comes into our region, the bikes start

heading into storage for the winter months. We will participate
in the Veteran's Day parades in the local area, weather
permitting, so look out for details soon. Carl Koonts continues
to heal after his motorcycle wreck, so keep him in your thoughts
and prayers as he mends. We will continue to run 2A friendly
raffles, and congrats to our recent winners and thank you all
who take a chance and help support our Veteran & Childrens
funds. Our next meeting will be Thursday, Nov 14th at 6pm, so
come on out and see what we have going on
Adam “Ace” Smith
Director, Post 979 ALR

H Sundays 11am - 9pm
O Mon Tues Wed Thurs 11am-9pm
U Fridays 11am - 11pm
R Saturday 11am - 9pm
S

Last call is always 15 minutes prior to closing.
Drink chips will not be accepted after closing.
Closing time is set for a reason, and it is important to
respect
The bartender who is just trying to do what is
expected of them.

Thank you for your understanding!


